
Shaved Ice Social 

Sunday Aug 15, 2-4 pm 

To thank you for your continued 
support and to celebrate the first 
week of school for many of you, 
the HOA Board arranged for 
Snowie Atlanta Creations to be at 
the clubhouse next Sunday, from 
2-4 pm. All are welcome and there 
will be no charge to you, but 
please limit consumption to one 
shaved ice per resident. 
(Guests can purchase their own) 
 
We look forward to seeing you 
there! 
 
BridgeWater Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


